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STRONGER ACTION NEEDED (bill 213) 
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To Whom It May Concern in the provincial government of Nova Scotia 

I will not be able to attend the public amendments hearing t his Monday October 28th, 
but I would please like these comments to be added and heard. If there had been more notice 
given to the public I would have been able to make arrangements to come to the hearing itself ... 

We are in a climate crisis. 

This is not a political game. This is not a time where you should be trying to dupe us, or win points. You should 
be 
t rying to set the most ambitious targets anywhere in the world. Canada is wealthy and well-placed to be 
setting an example 
to the rest of the world. Let alone scraping by and making nowhere near the degree of changes necessary to 
reduce Nova Scotia's 
carbon emissions enough. 

Listen to the science. Listen to the protestors. Listen to your children, actually LISTEN to them. It is THEIR 
future you are denying, 
with your lies and your bluster. The tide is turning. Be on the right side of history. 

Jont Whittington, 

Concerned resident 
alifax 

1 




